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Message from Early Years 

 
What another exciting week we have had in Early 
Years. The children have worked so hard with 
completing all the challenges set in the classrooms. 
We have been making shape pictures, matching 
numeral and quantity, exploring numbers within 6, 
making autumn animals out of playdough, 
completing jigsaws, writing beginning sounds in 
autumn words, exploring gloop, reading autumn 
stories and much more.  
 
We have been continuing to read the story ‘Owl 
Babies’. The children have made their own story 
maps and retold the story. We are so proud of 
them!  
 
In maths, we have been learning to find one more 
and one fewer of a number to 6. The children are 
becoming confident with saying sentences within 
our maths lessons. 
 
“One more than 5 is 6” 
“One fewer than 4 is 3” 
 
In theme, we have been learning all about Harvest. 
The children have sorted different foods into the 
correct basket (fruits, vegetables, grain). The 
children have completed a writing task where they 
had to write a list of these foods. We are so proud 
of their writing!  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 
Website (Phonics) 
 
Reception only - Please note that there is a video on 
the school website (Read Write Inc Section) where 
Miss Morton is working with a child using their sound 
cards. Please note that this video will support you 
with helping your child to read at home.   
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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 

 Nursery- Flynn for settling 
really well into Nursery.  

 
Reception- Sebastian for 

working really hard in 
phonics.  
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